
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  All Prequalified Contractors 
 

FROM: Ryan Griffith, P.E.  
  Director 
  Division of Construction 
 
DATE: November 26, 2013 
 
SUBJECT: Subcontract Requests 
 
The Division of Construction currently approves subcontracts based on the subcontractor having 
the work type for the overall subcontract type.  Beginning May 1, 2014, the subcontractor must 
have the required work type for each item on the subcontract request.  In the meantime, 
provisional approvals will be made based on the current approval process. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact the Division of Construction. 
 
RG/lar 
  
 


